
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET …   return contact forms please  
                              and sign up for APP and online newsletters. 
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    School Celebrations  
We have a weekly Celebration assembly on Fridays, which is run by our Y6 Team 

Captains and celebrates the week’s achievements in social and emotional 

developments, academic and our sporting stars. 

Mrs White, alongside discussions with staff, awards a pupil the Gold Star for 

outstanding attitude, behaviour and support for others in school. 

Weekly seats are nominated on the Top Table by Mid-Day Meal Supervisors 

looking for good manners, healthy eating and not wasting food. 

Our Weekly Team Points are totaled up by our team captains each week. Team 

points are awarded every lesson for positive attitudes to learning, perseverance 

and improved work. 

Our Attendopoly Cup and board game is played by the class with the best 

attendance of the week, with no late marks ! 

Merits are awarded by teachers to pupils for exceptional work. Triple merits 

are celebrated in every Friday assembly. 

‘Magic’ our mascot goes home weekly for progress in times tables.  

Welcome to our new families, who moved into Tibshelf over the 

holidays. All pupils have settled well and are making new 

friends.  

Welcome to our families with Year 3 pupils. Transition has 

worked extremely well and pupils are happy and settled in 

class. Thank you to you all for the preparation you have done in 

order for pupils to be ready for school and for how smart they 

all look.  

 

As a staff we hope you have had a relaxing and enjoyable 

summer break and are ready to support your children in their 

learning as we begin a hardworking and fun new school year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We achieved this outstanding award, 

in July 2018, for all of our hard work 

through PSHE lessons ensuring we 

help pupils develop fit and healthy 

sustainable lifestyles. 

 

In order for us to retain this award, 

and comply with Health England food 

standards, please can we remind you 

that pupils are requested to bring a 

healthy snack, such as fruit/ fruit 

bars or buy a piece of fruit from 

Tuck Shop for 20p a day. 

 

Also we ask that pupils have a water 

bottle in school every day. They are 

encouraged to fill this from the 

filtered water fountain.   

            Spaces available  

Contact: Mrs Haresign  

      07512 177607 

First come first serve 

(Flexible days possible)   

 

7.45- 8.45 daily 

£3  

£2.50 siblings 

 

8.15-8.45 (no breakfast) 

£2 

 

Breakfast 

club 

Welcome Back Healthy Schools Award 

2018 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     FSA  (PTA) 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN END  

SPORTS ROUND UP 

 

After a really hardworking year  

Town End pupils and staff have  

for the second year running 

achieved the School Games Gold 

Award. 

Thanks to everyone who supported 

their children taking part in games 

competitions in and out of school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to your 

child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school.  

If I’m unavailable at a particular point in time, please direct any concerns about pupils to Mrs Wheatcroft (Deputy 

Headteacher) or Mr Batchford or Mrs Crabtree (Designated Safeguarding Leads)  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern.  Pupils 

are in school at this time and an after school appointment may be more appropriate if a longer conversation is 

needed. 

Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes by 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. 

Any concerns / queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

We always appreciate feedback, please feel free to complete our website feedback form or speak to us directly. 

 

 

Wednesday 12th September 

 

3.15pm 

Mr Sharpe’s classroom 

All welcome 

 

Please come and join us to 

celebrate what we have 

achieved last year and to help 

us plan some more ventures to 

support our pupils in school 

this coming year. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Dates for your diary:   

Please keep an eye out on the website calendar.  

A diary date letter is attached. 

All dates are provisional and sometimes need to be changed unexpectedly on 

occasions. Text messages inform you of changes, please ensure we always have 

your most up to date contact details.  

 

NEXT WEEK – we are launching our TOWN END APP 

LOOK OUT for personal information with a log on, how to download and how to 

use the APP 

The APP contains all ‘must know’ information, including dairy dates and 

celebrations. It will also be used as our text service.   

Parent Governor 
There is a vacancy for a 

Parent Governor to start this 

term. 

The pack of information has 

been placed on the website. 

Please see Mrs White or Mrs 

Ward for more information. 

All forms need to be 

completed and returned to 

Mrs Ward by 12 noon on 

Friday 21st September.  

 

 

 

Coming up 

 


